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The appearance of the campus creates a strong early impression on prospective 

students and their families and on other visitors. Well-maintained buildings and 

equipment add not just to the comfort of students and employees, but to their 

productivity as well. Please be advised that animals are not allowed on the University 

campus unless accompanying disabled individuals animal has been registered with and 

approved by Student Development or Disabled Student Services. 	
	


